
Good Morning 
  
I’m writing on behalf of Kier Living, who are developing the site at the end of 
Pinewood Drive, Woolwell. 
  
We’re still going through the Reserved Matters planning process, but will be looking 
to make a street naming application as soon as the Reserved Matters consent is 
received. 
  
We have already been in touch with South Hams Street Naming department who 
have suggested we discuss any potential street naming proposals with yourselves 
prior to making the application. 
  
We would like, if possible, to name one of the streets after a colleague Christopher 
Trow, who passed away in September after a short battle with Cancer and was 
involved in some of the planning of this scheme, the Street Naming team have 
confirmed that our proposals for either Trow Gardens or Trow Drive would be 
acceptable but wanted to confirm with the Parish Council that it would be acceptable 
before contacting the family for permission. 
  
I’m not 100% sure how many different street names will be required for this 
development so we have some additional/alternative proposals which are Buckland 
Close, Clearbrook Avenue and Meavy Close/Avenue. 
  
I would appreciate your feedback on these proposed names and welcome any 
alternative that you have that would be more appropriate. 
  
Many thanks 
  
Regards 
  
Amy 
  
Design Coordinator 
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